
Washington Township PTA presents our first 

Mother and Son Dinner Date 
 

Boys, dress to impress and bring Mom to Brass Castle 
School on February 15th for a Valentine Dinner! Be 

sure to bring a camera!  
  

**Please fill out the reservation form below 

designating which seating you would like to attend.  

You must have a reservation.** 
 

First Seating: 5:30 p.m.  

Second Seating: 7 p.m. 
Please arrive no later than 30 minutes after seating begins 

This event is only open to Students of Brass Castle and Port Colden School.  

 
 

Student(s) Name & Grade:_______________________________________ 
 

Please Check Off your preferred Seating Selection: 
 

First Seating:________  Second Seating:________ 
 

Email address for Confirmation:_________________________________ 
 

For more information, contact: Jamie Santos at jld0321@yahoo.com 

Those planning to attend, please donate these listed items 
below per each student’s grade. 

 

Pre-k through 2nd Grade - Forks 

Grades 3-5 – Dinner Plates (sturdy) 

Grade 6 –100 count Napkins 
 

Please attach donation(s) to the RSVP form by  
Monday, February 4st.  


